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The Board of Directors is delighted to present The Herb Cashvan Memorial Special Volunteer Award for September/October 

2022 to Betty Schare.   

Betty moved to Sun City Center with her husband, Jerry, five years ago from Southfield,        Michigan.  Betty worked at Temple 

Israel in West Bloomfield, Michigan for 22 years, where she served as school registrar and teacher.  From there, she went to 

Temple Beth El in Bloomfield Hills, Michigan, where she worked for 30 years as the Administrative Assistant to the Senior Staff, 

as well as Secretary to the Board of Trustees.  Betty was honored by both the Sisterhood and the Senior Staff of Temple Beth El 

for her many contributions and support of the Temple. 

Through a good friend who had moved south, Betty and Jerry discovered Sun City Center.  They made the decision to pack up 

and leave the snow behind.  We are very grateful that they landed here in Sun City Center and found their way to our congre-

gation.  Betty can be found in the    background of many of our events, quietly supporting whatever needs to happen.  The 

Men’s Club has been the recipient of much of her wonderful cooking, and if you haven’t heard her stand-up comedy routine, 

make sure you get to the next Open Mic Program!  She also loves entertaining and playing Mah Jongg. 

Don’t forget to thank Betty for all she does.  Betty, enjoy your special parking place for the next two months. 


